
 

 
CHAPLAIN’S PLAN OF ACTION 

American Legion Auxiliary 
Department of North Carolina 

2018-2019 

 
ANNUAL REPORTING 

 
An Annual Report is NOT a requirement; however, a Mid-Year Progress Report and a Year End Summary 
Report are suggested as tools to gauge the direction and effectiveness of your Unit’s activities. 
 
This can be done by simply writing several sentences as to what you have done in your Unit 
Meetings, cards sent, or visits made to visit Veterans or Auxiliary Members who are ill. If you presented the 
POW-MIA Ceremony or read the Four Chaplains Story as your Unit’s program, these are items I would like to 
have you report to me.  In your position as Chaplain, I am sure there are so many other ways that you serve 
your Unit, Legion and Community. 
 
This will help when the yearly Chaplains Report is given at the American Legion/Auxiliary Convention in July of 
each year. 
 
The Mid-Year Progress Report is due by December 1st and the Year End Progress Report is due by June 1st. 
 
These can be emailed or mailed to me. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 
Shirley H. Thompson, Department Chaplain 
2978 Laura Road 
Shelby, N. C. 28150 
Home: (704) 600-6075   Mobile: (704) 692-4000 
Email:  shirleyhthompson@gmail.com 

 
 


